
 

  

 

 

 

Washington High School ranks #1 of all Cedar 
Rapids area and CRCSD high schools and #12 

in the state of Iowa by US News for 2019!! 
https://www.usnews.com/education/best-high-schools/iowa 
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Congratulations Class of 2019! 

 

Warrior  
Pride  

https://www.usnews.com/education/best-high-schools/iowa


 

  

Our Newest Little Warrior!  
Congratulations to Jason Wood 
Jason Steven Wood was born 

On May 1st at 11:27am 
8lbs.    21 inches 

 

 
 

 Whatõs Happening 
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Congratulations to 
Karen Gwinnup! 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your Service! 

Thank You   
Kerri Davenport! 

All of Kerriõs children have gone to Washington 
High School.  Her last one graduates this year.  
Kerri has volunteered an hour a week for the last 
six (6) years!  She worked the circulation desk, re-
shelved books, did computer input, and even 
dusted when we really needed it!  A wonderful 
lady, who will be missed by all!  Thank you for 
everything you have done for Washington High 
School. 
 

Your 2019-2020 PTA Officers  

Right to Left : 
 
Liesa Greco, Secretary 
 
Tanya Schneidermann, VP 
 
Charu Chawla, President 
 
Katherine Brokaw, Treasurer 



 
  



 

 

 

 

We recognized our studentsô academic successes with: 

- 167 academic numerals 

- 167 academic numeral t-shirts 

- 122 academic letters 

- 122 academic letter t-shirts 

- 122 academic certificates 

- 122 academic certificate t-shirts 

- 300 4-year medallions 

- 13 leadership plaques 

- 30 senior recognition hats 

- 31 senior achievement awards 

- 75 senior valedictorian medallions and neck ribbons 

- 590 IA tests t-shirts 

- 65 IA tests battery pack cell phone chargers 

- 47 IA tests plaques 

- 590 IA Tests certificates 

For a total of 1092 t-shirts, hoodies & hats and 1532 awards 

 

We reached out to 29 2018 graduates with College Connection who came back and answered the 

questions of 225 current students who then all ate 22 lbs. of walking tacos and 30 dozen cookies. 

The Warrior Closet helped 200 plus students (and still counting) for a multitude of items including: 

- Hoodies on a daily basis 

- T-shirts on a daily basis 

- Lots of deodorant sticks, shampoo bottles, and soaps 

- 50 backpacks with supplies 

- 35 formal outfits for homecoming and prom 

- Lots of belts and 100’s of other items like school supplies, underclothes, interview and work 

clothes, shoes and socks and feminine hygiene products. 

The Warrior Pantry locked in another $1000 in grant money in order to supply 40 kids with monthly 

boxes of food for our students this year. Also, students have been able to drop in weekly for pantry 

pickups. 

We logged hundreds of hours volunteering our services for events, the betterment of our school and 

our children’s high school experience. 

We held 2 evening forums that brought in 56 parents and community members to participate. 

We showed our teachers that we value them through a fall conference dinner, 30 dozen cookies at 

Christmas, and an end of year appreciation lunch. 

  

PTA Accomplishments for 2018 -2019! 

- We helped with Adastra National 

Honor Society expenses 

- We helped defray math club 

competition costs 

- We helped with Mock Trial’s travel 

expenses 

- We helped with Academic Decathlon 

expenses 

- We provided snacks for study table 

- We helped 265 kids have a safe prom 

night through the post-prom party 

- We helped pay for iLearning software 

 



 
 
The Washington Athletic Club needs your help! The tremendous cost of 
supporting ALL of our 21 sports programs could not be done without the 
support of our parents, fans, and sponsors. District allocations are limited to 
transportation costs and coaching salaries; therefore,  WAC raises funds so the 
Washington Athletic Department can provide a positive experience for all 
student athletes.  The Wash Athletic Department needs community support 
for our programs to be successful! Please join us in supporting our Warrior 
student athletes by participating in the 16th Annual WAC Golf Outing. Spend a 
fun summer afternoon with fellow Warrior supporters! (No experience 
necessary and plenty of opportunities to be involved without even picking up a 
golf club.)  
 
June 20  - noon  
Hunterõs Ridge Golf Course  
Food and prizes 
**New this year, non-golfers: join us for social hour starting at 2:30pm!   
Registration form for golfers and non-golfers available via the attachments or 
at: http://warriorwac.com/wac-golf-outing/ 
 
 

 
  

16th  Annual WAC Golf Outing é June 20th  

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwarriorwac.com%2Fwac-golf-outing%2F&data=01%7C01%7Clgoodwin%40cr.k12.ia.us%7C150b37bec6c443354e8908d6e4654cdb%7C742eec604d034bc589fbc00873b28fd1%7C0&sdata=QgaizkAxOlW925Mf2U0o%2BldV4Mn60eBUlWF4lTnWkn4%3D&reserved=0


 



  



 

 

June 
1st period Final Test       June 4          

Final Test Pd 2-4 ER         June 5       

Final Test pd 5-7 ER                        June 6 

Early Release Last Day  June 6       

 

The following designated 

make-up days at the END OF 

THE YEAR are FULL 

instruction days: 

June 3 

June 4 

June 5 

June 6 – Early Release 

 

I hope you’ve enjoyed the 

Warrior Parent Newsletters this 

year! I will be leaving WASH on 

June 21st. I hope my replacement 

will continue with them!  

 

Thank you all for your feedback 

throughout this year and the kind 

words when you read something 

you really liked! 

      --Lisa Goodwin 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finding An Agent Thatôs Right For You 

                 

    
 

 

Good to Know: 

 
ACTIVITIES       558-1481 

             FAX        558-2626 

 

BOOKKEEPER   558-1663 

 

MAIN OFFICE    558-2161 

                  FAX    558-2625 

 

ATTENDANCE   558-2498 

 

CLINIC/NURSE  558-2459 

 

COUNSELING    558-2142 

                 FAX     558-2627 

 Info for Senior Parents: 
 

For School Meal Account Refunds: 

¶ Go to Quick Links on District’s webpage 

¶ Food and Nutrition 

¶ Lunch Money (Donate/Refund/Transfer)  

¶ Complete form  

¶ Allow 8-10 business days to process 

Need to check your student’s meal account balance: 

¶ Go to Quick Links on District’s webpage 

¶ Click Send Money to School  

¶ Must have student’s 6-digit ID to login.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

thoughts... final 

 

 

Washington High School 

2205 Forest Drive SE, Cedar Rapids, IA 52403 

319-558-2161 Phone   319-558-2625 Fax 

www.crwash.cr.k12.ia.us 

 

If your Senior did not pick 

up their diploma 

immediately after 

graduation, they can be 

picked up in the main office. 

 

If there is a spelling error on 

your diploma, please return it 

ASAP and a replacement 

will be ordered. 

 

If you have LOST your 

diploma already, there is a 

$45 replacement fee. This is 

what we are charged. 

Call 319-558-2301 to pay the 

fee before we can reorder. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
crwashPTA@gmail.com 
 

If any of you are traveling over the 
summer, please remember our ELL 
need of toiletry items from hotels!  If 
you are at a hotel over the summer, 
please think about us and bring any 
extra and unused toiletry items for our 
ELL populations! 
You can drop them off at room 145! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


